Draft of a letter to your legislator supporting ignition interlocks on school buses

The Honorable XXXX

Your state Assembly

Your legislator’s address

Re: Bill number

The implementation of Ignition Interlocks on school buses
Dear Representative XXXX

I currently live in your district and I am also a member of We Save Lives who is very concerned about the issue of drunk driving.   Please support Bill no XXXX authored by Representative XXXX  that will  allow make our school children safe by mandating Ignition Interlocks on our school buses.  This legislation will help prevent a crime that kills approximately 10,000 people every year. Who would not want to take every precaution when it comes to safeguarding (your state)’s children?

According to a study published in the American Journal of Preventive Medicine shows that  “Mandatory laws that require every person convicted of a DUI to use an interlock were associated with a 7% decrease in the number of fatal drunken driving crashes”. Clearly all (your state) highway users, not just school children, would benefit from mandatory IID’s on every school bus.  The benefits would far outweigh the costs and could lead to a reduction in a reduction in auto and liability insurance. 

Please add my name to those who support  Bill #XXXX and thank you for taking care of our children.   

Sincerely,
Your name

